
LOUISVILLE METRO COUNCIL

OFFICE OF PRESIDENT DAVID JAMES

LaceyGabbard,

As the councilman representing Louisville Metro's sixth district, I am writing to show my
support for the development project located at 2618 W Broadway Street. The development of a
new Popeye's restaurant is important to the economic development of our community. I have
no objection to removing the existing trees in the Broadway right-of-way, providing that
replacement trees are planted elsewhere - on or near the property upon completion of this
project.

Please feel free to contact my office to speak to me directly concerning these matters, if
necessary.

Sincere

David James

Louisville Metro Council President

Councilman, Districts
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